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Circular 075-2022 

 

                                                     5 September 2022 

 

   Dear Residents, 

 

Our Village Manager - Wilma 

I am very happy to inform you that Wilma is now Home from hospital and is recovering well and 
is in good spirits. 
 
Thank you on behalf of Wilma and ourselves to all Residents for their well wishes, support and 
care. 
 
We believe Wilma will be back in the next two weeks. 
 
Thank you, 

Regards 

 
Roy Martin 

Assistant Village Manager 


